Meeting Minutes

Date: 23/09/2025

Time: 9am

Location: Madron Daniel Canteen

Attendees:

Erin Hall
 Hayley Hill

Rosie Tallon
Zoe Nicholls
Natalie Leyser
Jessica Maclean
Kirsty Salmon
Abigail Wallace

Lorna FryLisa Spry



1. Upcoming events:

Dates have been confirmed for the Christmas Fayre, Odd Sock Day and Film Night.

The **Christmas Fayre** will be held on 12/12/25 at 2pm-4pm. Discussions are still taking place as to where the the Fayre will be held. Landithy Hall is sounding like a good option, which will allow for more space and also allow us to open up the event to the rest of the village - hopefully generating more money. Could potentially borrow a pony, dress it up as a reindeer and have it out in the front garden. Mr Kershaw and Mr Wilson are potential Santas. Children could perform a few songs on the stage. To publicise the event we will create fliers and post them through letterboxes in the village, and also ask if posters can be displayed in various village hotspots.

Odd Sock Day will be 10/11/25. £1 per child; funds towards film night.

Film night will be held on 14/11/25 at 3:30pm-5:30pm. The more volunteers the merrier. We discussed having 2 'screens' with different films in each. One aimed at the older children and one aimed at the younger children. Possibly a PG and a U (with parental consent for the PG film). Refreshments provided by the PTA using the funds generated from Odd Sock Day. £2 a child.

More details discussed for a <u>potential</u> <u>Christmas School Disco</u>. Could be held on the last day of term 19/12/25, 4:30pm-6:30pm. This would be <u>instead</u> of the in-class Christmas parties that are usually held. Christmas and party music playlist using Spotify. Erin has a speaker that can be used. Could Parents kindly donate food that would have usually been donated to the class parties? This would save PTA money. Party bags can then be provided by PTA. £2.50 a child entry, family ticket of 2+ children is £5. 4:30-5pm could be dedicated eating time, then disco after. Still in the planning stage and is <u>not</u> confirmed.

2. Finances

Money left in PTA bank account is to be used to pay off the cost of bouncy castle and candy floss machine hire from the Summer Fayre. Any funds leftover are to contribute towards the new PE shed for the school. After this, the bank account will be empty.

Cash was counted today and totalled £587.50. We can all agree that this is a fantastic starting point for Madron Daniel Together.

A spreadsheet will be created to show incomings and outgoings of Madron Daniel Together going forward.

3. Admin work following this meeting

- Posters for listed events
- Fliers for Christmas Fayre
- Letter for businesses in regards to donation raffle / tombola prizes
- Bank account finished being set up

3. Next meeting

30/09/2025 at 9am. Madron Daniel School Canteen.